
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORAND UM 

TO: TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION 

FROM: ADA SUBCOMMITTEE TO THE TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION 

SUBJECT: MOTION REGARDING PARATRANSIT SERVICE TO THE JEFFERSON 

DATE: 5/6/2014 

CC:    

Fred Kropp from The Jefferson, an independent senior living facility, addressed the 2/12/14 
meeting of the Transit and Parking Commission about paratransit service.  The matter of granting an 
exception to the paratransit boundary rule, since The Jefferson is outside the boundary, was referred 
to the ADA Transit Subcommittee (ADATS).  Mr. Kropp attended the 4/21/14 ADATS meeting.  
Members made this recommendation to the TPC. 
 
Alder Subeck moved that ADATS recommend to the TPC that they pursue a bus route extension in 
order to accommodate The Jefferson with public transportation and paratransit service within the ¾ 
mile paratransit boundary and consult with Alder Skidmore.  Mr. DuRocher seconded.  
 
The motion carried by voice vote/other.   
 

 

 


